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Week beginning 1st December
English
This week we will continue to look at instruction texts. We will follow instructions to make a Christmas item (we can’t tell you what this is as it is going to be a surprise!) and then using this experience write our own instructions. We will need to remember the bossy language and picture of our final product. Why don’t you and someone at home pretend to be robots; give each other instructions to move in silly ways!
Maths
This week in maths we will be looking at money and finding the total of different coins. We will also be looking at finding change by counting up. E.g. if we buy something for 36p and pay with 50p we can count up from 36 to 50 to find the change = 14p. One of best ways for children to learn about money is to play shops - you could set up a ‘shop’ at home and take turns at being shopkeepers. Why not save you loose change for a week and then ask your child to find the total?
Topic
In topic we will be looking more closely at the weather and different types that we experience in England. We will look at weather forecasts and discuss what each of the weather symbols mean. Watch the weather forecast at home and have a go at running your own weather program!

In science we will be looking at how animals are classified by what they eat and also where they are in the food chain. 

Have you returned your slip for the nativity to say how many tickets you need?

Thank you,
Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
